


MPRE BOOT CAMP


SUMMER REGISTRATION
2025
Professor Colby-Clements will be offering a summer Boot Camp for the August MPRE. The next MPRE exam dates are August 20th and 21st. If you plan on taking the exam in August and have not registered yet, you should do that now as test centers fill quickly. To register visit: https://ncbex.org/exams/mpre/.  
Boot Camp will be held on Thursday evenings, on the following dates, from 6PM to 9PM:
Thursday, July 17th, 24th, 31st 
Thursday, August 7th 

The Boot Camp is free to students, however, to help me properly prepare, I need to know how many students will be attending. If you wish to attend MPRE Boot Camp please fill out the registration information below and return it to Professor Colby-Clements BY July 10th. pcolby@mslaw.edu
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	Last Name
	Email

	
	
	

	
	
	



									

Please indicate which semester you took Legal Ethics and the name of your professor:
_________________________________________________________________________
(If you have not yet taken legal ethics indicate which semester you plan to take it).

Please indicate the number of times you have taken the MPRE and approximate dates (month alone is fine) that you took it: 
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